
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GLENCROSS 
MENNONITE CHURCH 
Sunday July 25, 2021 @10am 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Right Now Media - Our church now has unlimited access to Right 
Now Media. The world’s largest streaming library of video Bible 
study resources. Please contact Stephen Peters to sign up. 

Together with the program committee, we have decided to return 
to a more regular scheduling of our Sunday morning 
services.  This means we will be once again scheduling a special 
number, children's item and prelude.  If you were previously on 
our volunteer list, you will once again be scheduled to serve. 
Typically, our prelude was done by the pianist scheduled for that 
Sunday, but because offertory is not happening, in an effort to 
involve more people, we will be scheduling those volunteers on 
the offertory list for prelude.  We ask that anyone scheduled to 
play prelude, begin playing 5 to 10 minutes prior to the scheduled 
service time. Should services once again resume and move to 
dual services, we ask that the individual(s) playing for prelude, do 
so for both services.    
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me. 
Thank you for your willingness to serve. 
Rosemarie Friesen 
- Music Director 
 

Prelude 
    -Hailey Klassen 

Welcome & Opening Prayer 
    -Daniel Schulz 

Worship in Singing 
    -Hoeppner Sisters 

Special # 
   -Hoeppner Sisters 

Children's Item 
   -Meghan/Amanda VBS 

Message 
   - Andy Neufeld 

Closing Prayer/Benediction 

Sunday School 

The Christian Education Board is looking for 

people to take on the roles of Sunday School 

Superintendent and Assistant Sunday School 

Superintendent. These are essential positions 

that are required for our Sunday school program. 

Please prayerfully consider if this is an area in 

which you could serve. 

For more information, please contact Stephen 

Peters or Paul Gervais. 

Praise God for all 

the kids who 

attended VBS 

this past week. 

 

Praise God for 

the rain this 

week. 

 

Pray for those 

involved in 

summer camp 

ministry. 

 

Pray for Pastor 

Peter and Audrey 

for a restful 

holiday. 

 

Praise + Prayer 
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